
HOST SUPERINTENDENT PAUL LLOYD 
Paul started in 1965 at Del Monte GC in Monterey under the supervision of 
Larry Lloyd. He was hired as superintendent at Pruneridge GC in San José 
in 1969. He moved to Aptos in March 1970 to take over as Superintendent 
at Aptos Seascape Golf Course 
APTOS SEASCAPE GOLF COURSE was built in 1927, which was closed from 1934 
to 1956, reopened in 1957. The golf course is 6,450 yards, par 72 and 
is very challenging. 

THANK YOU to Tom Christy and Almaden Country Club for hosting our annual 
meeting 

UPCOMING GUEST SPEAKER - June 6th at Rossmoor, Mr. Warren Bidwell—See 
your May 1983 GOLF COURSE MANAGEMENT Magazine 

CALIFORNIA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION - The meeting will be 
held at Singing Hills CC in San Diego, May 15 and 16. Ail Superintendents 
members and commercial suppliers are welcome. At present, the registration 
has been slow so please send them in as soon as possible. As in the past, 
ail contributions will be accepted to help defray the expenses of the 
speakers and the bar before the Bar-B-Que. 

NEW REFERENCE BOOK - GREAT VALUE - Steve Carlton says excellent. 
RICHARD HARRIS, Chairman, Department of Environmental Horticulture at UC 
Davis, has finished his book on care of trees, shrubs and vines in the 
landscape. The name of thè book is Arboriculture: Care of Trees, Shrubs 
and Vines in the Landscape, by Richard W. Harris, 1983, Prentice Hall, Inc. 
Order from the UC Book Store, University of California, Davis, CA 95616. 
$38.55 will cover ail costs including mailing in the Western United States 

AUTOMATIC RAIN CO - Willard Hayes 
4060 Campbell Avenue 
Menlo Park 94025 

BRAMAN PIPE & SUPPLY CO 
1525 Walsh Ave 
Santa Clara 95050 

BAY IRRIGATION & TURF SUPPLY 
2041 Commerce Avenue 
Concord 94520 

BROWN SAND, INC. 
874 East Woodward Avenue 
Manteca 95336 

KEITH BRAMAN, IRRIGATION CONSULTANT 
21535 Stage Coach Road 
Los Gatos 95030 

H. V. CARTER COMPANY, INC. 
1700 E. 14th St -P.O.Box 12006 
Oakland 94604 


